PHILIPPINE
PORTS
AUTHORITY ===,

BAGONG PILIPINAS

SUPPLEMENTAL/BID BULLETIN NO. 1

RESTORATION OF DAMAGED PORT FACILITIES CAUSED BY
TYPHOON ODETTE, PORT OF MAASIN, SOUTHERN LEYTE

TO All Prospective Bidders
Members, HO-BAC-EP
Others Concerned

Relative to the above project which was posted in the PPA and PhilGEPS websites on
23 May 2024, please be informed that the scheduled Submission and Opening of Bids
on 18 June 2024 at 8:00 a.m. and 9:00 a.m., respectively, is hereby rescheduled, as
follows:

Deadline for Submission of Bid Documents - June 26, 2024 at 1:00 p.m.

Opening of Bid Documents - June 26, 2024 at 2:00 p.m.

Issued this 7" day of June 2024

THE BIDS AND AWARDS COMMITTEE:
By:

MARK JON
Chairperson,

PALOMAR
O-BAC-EP

PPA Corporate Bldg., Bonifacio Drive, South Harbor,
Port Area, Manila, Philippines 1018



